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Mr. Don Crabtree
Box 39, Route 1
Kimberly, Idaho 83201

Dear Don:

Al Goodyear has asked me to recommend him to you for
consideration to attend your summer field school in experimental

flint knapping.

I recommend Al very highly. He is the student I told you
about who worked with me on the Dalton project. His M.A. thesis,
soon to be published, is based on part of that work. He has a
good grasp of the importance of experimentation and has taught
himself to knap local materials with a high degree of success.

I enjoyed seeing you in Urbana. Sent you a 8 x 10 inch
print of one of the photographs Mike made.
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